
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

November 12 - 16, 1984 

Monday, November 12 

No reported activities 

Tuesday, November 13 

10:00 AM 

Wedne·sday, November 14 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, November 15 

10:00 AM 

7:00 PM 

7:00 PM 

Friday, November 16 

10:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES: 

XII, 12 

Chapel: Dr. Ronald Hill, Visiting Fletcher Professor 
of Missions. Message: "The Good· News· That ,.Came To You." 

Chapel: Dr. Theron Price, Visiting Professor of 
Theology. Message: "The Lord is Gracious." 

Chapel: Faculty Lecture. Dr. Morris Ashcraft, Dean 
of the Faculty', SEBTS. Topic: "The Idea of 
Responsibility in the Image of God." 

Student recital. Sherry Grant, soprano. Mark McIntyre, 
piano. Appleby Chapel. 

Student led Vespers. 
led by Randy I~es. 

1!Ufil I 

Special Thanksgiving service 
B-101. 

-=--~ Alabama C~ub=t;!!~eting, middle dining room, Cafeteria. 
A group picture will be made. 

December graduation banquet/decorations committee. 
Cafeteria. See notice. 

Pre-registration meeting for Supervised Ministry 
Students. B-101. See notice. 

VOICE RECITAL: ... presented by Sherry Grant, soprano, with Mark 
McIntyre, piano. Works by Purcell, Bach, Debussy, 

Schubert, Brittain and Copeland will be featured. The recital will be held 
Thursday, November 15 at 7:00 PM in Appleby Chapel. Everyone invited. 

GRADUATION BANQUET 
COMMITTEE: 

A meeting concerning the banquet and banquet decor-
ations for December graduates will be held Friday, 
November 16 at 10:00 AM in the Cafeteria. The 

following committee members and other interested persons are asked to meet 
with Mark Hollar: Rick Cole, Karen Pickler, Reggie Parker, Cathy Smith, 
Carol McCracken and Deborah Collins·. 

SUMMER MISSIONS' 85: Through the course, H-2324, a 10 week practicum 
offering 8 hours credit, students can be involved 

in starting new work in New England, Florida and N.C. Appointment, expenses 
and stipend provided through the Home Mission Board. Bill Long, from the 
church planning department will be on campus for interviews on Thursday and 
Friday, November 15 - 16. Sign up in FIM. 

HELP NEEDED: Anyone interested in helping with the campus wide 
Christmas party given by the Student Council Social 

Committee should contact Brian Williams (556-9984, Johnson Dorm 211). 



CEF: On Friday, November 16 at 10:00 AM in the Cafeteria, 
Charles Page, pastor of FBC - Charlotte and seminary 

trustee, will speak in the middle dining room. Everyone is welcome. Sponored 
by the Conservative Evangelical Fellowship. 

SEMINARY WIVES: Off-campus seminary wives will meet on November 13 at 
7:00 PM at the Manor. Bring 3 dozen of your favorite 

and the recipe for a cookie-swap. Call Mary Ann Kelley at 556-4460 for info-

RIDGECREST REP: George Boswell, Ridgecrest Conference Center will be 
on campus November 20 - 21 to interview for summer 

leadership positions. Jobs include: Life Staff Fellowship Coordinator; 
Program, Outreach, Music and Recreation Coordinators. Compensation for the 
summer includes travel to and from the Convention Center. Job descriptions, 
applications and interview sign-up in FIM. 

SUPERVISED MINISTRY: 
SPRING 1985 

There will be a meeting Friday, November 16, 10:00 AM, 
in Binkley 101, for students pre-registering for 
Supervised Ministry in the spring semester. Information 

on the course will be provided and students will be asked to provide infor-
mation on themselves for use in making placements. 

CAMPUS MINISTRY 
INTERNSHIPS:1985-86 

Students interested in campus ministry internships 
invited to a "dutch" luncheon with Dr. Jim Greene, 
Thursday, Nov. 15, 12:00 PM in the cafeteria. Info-

mation will be provided not only on internships in NC where Dr. Greene is 
Director of Baptist Campus Ministries, but on internships in other states . 

MISSIONS STUDY 
SEMINAR TO ISRAEL: 
(H2227) 

Professors Braswell or 

... will be offered during the spring break, Mar. 1-11, 
1985.Seminars will be held with missionaries across 
Israel as well as with the Jewish, Eastern Orthodox 
Christian, M~slwn and Baha'i communities. Please see 

Neely for further information and applications. 

FOREIGN MISSIONS REP: Norman Burnes, Candidate Consultant, Foreign Missions 
Board will be on campus November 15-16. For an 

interview, sign up with Phyllis Jackson in FIM. 

Information for the Campus Bulletin should be in the Student Affairs Office 
by 12:00 noon Wednesday. 
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